Resolution of the City Council of the City of Sierra Vista, Arizona
Voted on January 14, 2021

Proposed by Sierra Vista City Councilwoman Sarah Pacheco

We were shocked and disgusted by the attack at the United States Capitol that

took place on January 6.

The violent and disgraceful demonstrations at the United States Capitol that
resulted in the death of a Capital Police Officer was a desecration of the people’s
house and all involved should be held accountable to the fullest extent of the law.

This was a direct attack on our nation’s democratic process and cannot stand.

We affirm our support for the outcome of the 2020 elections, and confidence in
the legal processes undertaken to ascertain that the election was properly

conducted.

We urge all in our nation to move past the hateful, divisive, and incendiary
rhetoric and to come together for a peaceful transition of power which has been

a cornerstone of our democratic process since our founding.



